
Hampstead Master Plan  
Subcommittee Meeting 

 
May 6, 2021- 6:00 PM 

NO PHYSICAL LOCATION FOR MEETING  
MEETING TO BE ACCESSED THROUGH ELECTRONIC MEANS ONLY ** 

 
Minutes 

 
Attendance: Robert Weimar, Kim Colbert, Mike Hanides, Kathleen Wheeler, Timothy Lovell, 
Jennifer Rowden (Rockingham Planning Commission) 

 
 

 Welcome  
 

 Master Plan Survey  
o Review of questions 

Committee reviewed master plan survey design, questions, and logistics with 
Jenn. Proposed revisions will be made and the survey draft will be forwarded 
for the Committee. The plan for the survey is for have it up for all of June. 
The goal is to get approximately ten percent of Hampstead residents to take 
it. If the goal is not reached, then the survey will be extended for 
approximately two weeks.  

o Publicity  
The Committee approved one of the logo design options and postcard/flyer 
design. The Committee reviewed the list of publicity outreach avenues and 
assigned names to the various venues and posting responsibilities. Jenn 
stated she would coordinate with Debbie Soucy and the library on having 
paper surveys available.  
 

 Wrap Up and Next Steps  
o Next committee meeting – June 3, 2021 at 6:00 PM 

 
 

 
 
 


